






Impact on FY 21 appropriations process 
 
The extraordinary effort to address the Coronavirus has caused the Appropriations Committee            
leadership and staff to focus nonstop on emergency funding measures, leaving consideration of             
the FY 21 regular appropriations process left for another day, with the need for a Continuing                
Resolution to keep the government open past September 30th a virtual certainty.  
 


